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Water 
Please make sure your child has a water bottle in school. With summer fast approaching it’s 

important to keep the children hydrated with plain water – All Saints’ water bottles are 
available from the school office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports cap can be used.   

Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 
Sun Cream: If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your child’s 
name clearly written on the bottle so it can be kept by the class teacher.  Children will need to be 

able to apply their own cream under the supervision of an adult in school, as staff are no longer 
able to apply sun cream. 

There are sun creams available now that last all day, which you could apply in the morning before 
they come to school. 

 

SUN HATS are also available from the school office priced £3.50. 

Sports Day  
Please ensure that your child has their PE Kit in school for PE 

Lessons and we are currently practising every day for Sports Day  
Sports Day will be on Friday, 16th June starting at 10am for Reception to Year 6.   

Nursery will have a separate event on Monday, 26th June, 10.45am for morning and 2.30pm for 
afternoon children.  Obviously both events will be weather permitting – we will send out a group text 

on the day to notify you of any changes! 

Y1 Phonics Screening 
 Our Y1 children will be taking the Phonics Screening Test during week commencing 12th June. 

Please make sure that all Year 1 children are in school and on time each day. If for any reason they 
are not going to be in school, please ring the school office as early as possible to let us know. 

Reception Class Assembly 
Reception would like to invite parents/carers/grandparents into school to watch their class assembly 

on Tuesday, 13th June at 3.00pm.  Hope you can come and join them. 

Book Swap 
Next Tuesday, 13th June children in Nur, Rec, Y1 & Y2 can bring a book to school that 

they have read and swap it for a different book. 
We will then do the same on Wednesday, 14th June for Years 3, 4, 5, & 6. 

Bikes/Scooters 
Children bringing a bike or scooter to school must ensure that they are securely 

locked. We can’t be held responsible for any personal possessions that go missing in 
school.  We would advise that children do not bring any valuables like fidget spinners, 

phones, tablets etc to school. 
 
 
 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Courage’ 
 

But Jesus immediately said to them: "Take courage! It is I. Don't be 

afraid.   Proverbs 11:13 

 
Prayer Request     
Please remember in 
your prayers the 
victims & their families 
caught up in recent 
events in Manchester 
& London. 

 



 
 

   

Date Event Details 
13.6.17 Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm 

14.6.17 Class Group Photos  

16.6.17 Sports Day 10.00-12.00 

17.6.17 Y6 Bag Pack Iceland, Chorley 

23.6.17 NON-UNIFORM for Summer Fair Donation of a bottle 

26.6.17 Nursery Sports Day 10.45 and 2.30pm  

27.6.17 Year 1 Class Assembly 9.15am 

30.6.17 NON-UNIFORM for Summer Fair Donation of chocolate 

4.7.17 Year 2 Class Assembly 9.15am 

13.7.17 Year 6 Leavers Performance 7.00pm 

14.7.17 Nursery Graduation 2.30pm 

21.7.17 Closure for Summer 2.30pm 

4.9.17 School Re-Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep 
children safe when online. This week we are sharing:  
  

Online Gaming: Childnet’s guide contains helpful advice and information on supporting children 
and young people playing games online. 
 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, KS2 Kwik Cricket Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Mini Tennis Club, Y2/3 Challenge Club,    
Y2/3 Chatterbooks 

Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Rounders Club, Y4/5/6 Rounders Club, Y4/5 Challenge Club 
Friday – Homework 

 

Walk 2 School 
We have sent home a leaflet for your child & you to 
complete about their walk to school. We would like 
them to start it week beginning 12th June. They will 
receive a sticker in class for each day they 
complete.  

Class Group Photos 
The photographer is in Wednesday, 14th 

June to take class group photos. 
 


